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Upcoming DUII Safety Enforcement

Tigard Police officers will be joining other law enforcement agencies this week for a DUII
safety enforcement focused around the Saint Patrick’s Day holiday.

As more bars and restaurants continue to open for in-person dining, officers want drivers to
remember there's never an excuse for drunk driving.

As part of this high-visibility enforcement campaign, officers will be out looking for drivers
who are under the influence of drugs or alcohol. This project is made possible thanks to
federal grant funding for overtime hours from the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration, which are distributed by the Oregon Department of Transportation and
managed by Oregon Impact.

Drivers who choose to celebrate with alcohol or other substances should pick a designated
driver, call a cab or make other arrangements for the safety of themselves and everyone else

on the road.
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